
 
Bargaining Update #1 

 
Your BETA Bargaining Team met with the District on 

September 19, 20, & 21  
 

We are reviewing the entire contract. 
 

We haven’t yet discussed Salary or Benefits. 
 

Negotiations are progressing well and we look 
forward to meeting with the District on October 17. 

 
*The only official source of BETA Bargaining Info will be from these updates*  

-The Bargaining Team 
 

 

Wear #RedforEd on Wednesday to 
show support for your BETA Bargaining 

Team and Public Education  

 


